
 

ATTENTION: All Arctic Market Vendors 

 

The Town of Inuvik is applying for a Temporary Food Establishment Permit which will cover 
things such as baked goods, produce and preserves containing no meats. All other items will 
need their own permits (stew, for example). 

 

 Requirements for the Arctic Market 

1. All food vendors must be approved by the market facilitator. 
 

2. Produce vendors: produce from private and commercial gardens and greenhouses must 
be displayed in loose form or in bags. 

 
3. Baked goods: items need to be protected from contamination. Package these items in 

plastic wrap or place them in a covered display container. Use serving tongs or other 
utensils to handle unwrapped items. 

 
4. Fruit and vegetable preserves: items must be in sealed glass containers. 

 
5. All other foods: vendors must contact Environmental Health and obtain approval. 

Permits must be maintained every week and displayed at the vendor’s booth/table. 

 

The Arctic Market is committed to providing a relatively barrier-free and profitable market 
experience to all of our vendors. We are also committed to ensuring a safe and pleasurable 
market experience to all residents and visitors to the Town of Inuvik. We appreciate your 
understanding and assistance to ensure the Arctic Market continues to be a valuable asset to 
the community. 

 

For any additional questions or concerns, we welcome you to contact: 
 

Economic Development and Tourism Assistant 
Town of Inuvik 

Phone: (867) 777-8618 
Email: tourism@inuvik.ca 


